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Circular Letter EHDW #2022-80 

Date: December 29, 2022 

To: Directors of Health and Chief Sanitarians 
E-mail Distribution List 

From: Lori Mathieu, Branch Chief, Environmental Health & Drinking Water Branch 

Re: Revisions to the Technical Standards for Subsurface Sewage Disposal Systems 

The Department’s Technical Standards for Subsurface Sewage Disposal Systems (Technical Standards) will be 
revised on January 1, 2023 and made available for download on the Department’s website:  

www.ct.gov/dph/subsurfacesewage

The Department will be conducting online webinars and in-person trainings to update local health officials, 
engineers, and licensed sewage system professionals on the Technical Standards revisions. Future dates for in-
person trainings, once determined, will be posted on the Department’s website. All local health officials holding 
certification in subsurface sewage and licensed sewage system professionals (engineers, installers, and cleaners) 
are encouraged to attend one of the trainings.  

The training webinars will take place on January 24 and February 7, 2023 from 9:00AM to 11:30AM. Please 
use the link below to register for one of the online webinar dates:   

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/2093821311150587486 

If you have any questions or difficulty registering, please contact Amanda Clark at Amanda.clark@ct.gov or 
(860) 209-5867 (cell).

c: Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 
Jim Vannoy, MPH, Section Chief, Environmental Health Section, DPH 
Matthew Pawlik, PE, RS, Supervising Sanitary Engineer, DPH 
DPH Code Advisory Committee 
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